STATE OF WASHINGTON
Project Review Committee

May 23, 2025

Tim Payne

Superintendent

Almira School District
Post Office Box 217
Almira, Washington 99103

Re: Public Body Design-Build Project Approval

Dear Tim:

The Project Review Committee has determined the Almira School District’s Transportation
Building Replacement project has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10.280 for public body
project approval and is hereby authorized to utilize the Design-Build alternative contracting
procedure.

Congratulations on the approval and good luck with your project.

Sincerely,

Jessica N Marphy

Jessica Murphy, Chair

Project Review Committee

ce: Dave Johnson, Vice Chair
PRC Project File




